From: CatF

To: *CI-StPaul LH-Licensing
Subject: Objection license number 20210000674; 455 7th St W
Date: Wednesday, June 2, 2021 5:36:19 PM

I am writing to express my objection to the above referenced license application. My
objections are as follows:

1. We have multiple businesses selling liquor/beer for on site consumption within 1 block of
the property and don’t need more. Other businesses would provide a better balance of goods
and services to the area.

2. There isn’t parking on site or inadequate parking on site to support the business and I am
unaware of a plan by the business to provide employee and customer parking. As a result
parking occurs on surrounding residential streets that are burdened by traffic and noise,
which in this case would go until 12:30 am. The business needs a plan for employee and
customer parking that doesn’t involve the residential streets before a license should be
issued.

Thank you for your attention to this objection.

Sincerely,

Cathy Fletcher
270 Goodrich Ave
651-788-7014
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